
 

 

September 17, 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

Chatsworth Charter High School has been authorized by the California Department of Education to operate a Title 

I Schoolwide Program. As a result, the school receives resources from the state and federal governments that 

allow us to strengthen the entire educational program and support all students in meeting challenging state 

standards. 

 

A comprehensive needs assessment and an analysis of student achievement data were conducted to develop a 

School Plan for Student Achievement. This plan was created through the collaborative efforts of staff and parents. 

The schoolwide program includes strategies to raise the academic achievement of all students. 

 

The following services are available from the school’s Title I site-based resources to assist your child: 

 

• Pupil Services and Attendance Counselor 

• Academic Counselor 

• Problem Solving Data Coordinator 

• Parent Resource Assistant 

• Office Technician 

• Credit Recovery Opportunities 

 

We invite you to attend the Annual Title I Meeting on September 24, 2025, to learn more about the school’s 

programs. 

  

Location: 

In Person: Parent Center 

Virtual: Via Zoom ID 876 9091 3608 Passcode CCHS  

 Time: 9:00 am  

 

If you are unable to attend the Annual Title I Meeting, or if you have any questions or concerns regarding your 

child’s participation in the program, please contact Noe Solares at (818) 678-2801. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Debra McIntyre-Sciarrino, Principal 
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